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7th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
   
After our decision to move Y8 & 9 students to remote education, due to high numbers of COVID cases in these year 
groups and in staff, we have now seen a huge reduction in the numbers of positive COVID-19 cases.  We now on track 
to be back to full strength in staffing levels, so that we can return to normal from Tuesday 8th February.  This means 
that all year groups will be back in school as normal on Tuesday with face to face lessons.   
 
Please can you ensure that your child completes a lateral flow COVID test tonight and the result is logged on the school 
system in readiness for their safe return to school tomorrow. 
 
Students Reporting Lateral Flow Self-Test Results to School  
Please inform school of the test result using this link http://bit.ly/studentcovidtestresults 
You will also need to log the test results with the NHS via the gov.uk website https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-
result 
 
Students who test positive in either of their lateral flow tests should not attend school.  If this occurs please inform 
school using attendance@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding and support. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr Albon 
Headteacher 
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